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Combustion Engineering Co., Inc.
ATTN: Mr. H. V. Lichtenberger
1000 Prospect Hill Road
Windsor, CT 06095

Gentlemen:

This refers to your consolidated application dated January 11, 1980 requesting
renewal and amendment of Certificate of Compliance No. 9022 for the Model No.
CE-250-2 shipping package.

In connection with our review, we need the information identified in the
enclosure to this letter.

Please advise us within thirty (30) days from the date of this letter when
this information will be provided. The additional information requested by
this letter should be submitted in the form of revised pages to the consol-
idated Safety Analysis Report in order to preserve the continuity of your
application. If you have any questions regarding this' matter, we will be.

pleased to meet with you and your staff.

Sincerely,
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Charles E. MacDonald, Chie
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and |

|Material Safety, NMSS
|Enclosure: Request for |

Additional Information
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Model No. CE-250-2 Packaging
Docket No. 71-9022
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1. Drawing No. NFM-E-Z2175 provided with your consolidated application was
not legible, since it was reproduced in a size too small to allow all
portions of the drawing to be read. Please supply a set of legible
drawings.

2. Drawing No. NFM-E-Z2175 is not the drawing currently approved on
certificate number 9022. Please delineate the changes made with
respect to the original drawing and discuss their safety significance.,
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